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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Planning Commission  

FROM:  Planning Staff  

DATE:  May 12, 2020 

SUBJECT: Amendment to Section 5.25 Outdoor Lighting  

 

A dedicated group (Sarah Mills, Erica Briggs, Salley Ooey and John Mirsky) worked diligently to 

rewrite Section 5.25 Outdoor Lighting. Staff reformatted the proposed ordinance and made 

modifications to better fit the style and language of the Unified Development Code, as well as 

changing some approaches to make it enforceable.  

Staff comments are included in italics within the draft ordinance: Some for the benefit of the 

original authors to give clarity on changes made by staff and some are issues that merit 

discussed by the City Planning Commission during the working session.  

 

 

 

 


